PUBLIC NOTICE OF SPECIAL DISTRICT VACANCIES
POSTED: 12/24/20

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
IS SEEKING INTERESTED PERSONS TO SERVE ON THE FOLLOWING:

*RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT: (3 positions) Three public representatives for
terms ending November 29, 2024. Members shall be a landowner or agent of a landowner in
Nevada County or Western Sierra County with a demonstrated interest in soil and water
conservation. Activities of the District include short- and long-term planning, financial
responsibility, sound District management and natural resource conservation. For further
information, contact the District, (530) 272-3417. Applicant must be a registered voter within
the District. EINAL FILING DATE: January 11, 2021.

*Members must file a Financial Disclosure Statement.

All newly appointed and reappointed members will be required to sign an Oath of Office
prior to serving.

Persons interested in serving may submit a Special District Application which may be
obtained from the Board of Supervisors office, Second Floor, Eric Rood Administrative
Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City or phone 265-1480

or internet https://www.mynevadacounty.com/DocumentCenter/View/13789 .

If further information is requested, contact Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk of the Board.

Pursuant to Government Code 549784, this notice is posted on bulletin boards at: Board of
Supervisors Office, Board of Supervisors Chambers, Madelyn Helling Library, and the
Nevada County website at
https://www.mynevadacounty.com/DocumentCenter/View/13792 . Notice is also posted at
Grass Valley Library, Truckee Library, Truckee Joseph Center, the Truckee Town Hall,
and the District VV Board of Supervisors office in Truckee.
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